
RESOLUTION SUPPORTING THE ADOPTION OF  

THE CITY SAFETY REVIEW BOARD 

 

WHEREAS, the City Manager’s Office has proposed the adoption of a City Safety Review 

Board to convene following the occurrence of a violent incident at certain locations in the City of 

Greensboro; 

 

WHEREAS, the adoption of such a plan will serve to reduce the occurrences of violence at these 

locations;  

 

WHEREAS, the Greensboro City Council is in support of the adoption of such a plan; and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 

GREENSBORO: 

 

That the Greensboro City Council is in support of the adoption, by the City Manager’s Office, of 

the City of Greensboro Safety Review Board in order to reduce occurrences of violent crime in the 

City of Greensboro. 

 

 

 


